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One of the highlights of this month was certainly the celebrations held in school to mark the 80"
anniversary of VE Day.

In classes, children completed learning activities about this historical event and also took part in
an assembly led by Reverend Sean. For lunch, we all gathered on the street outside the school
gates to hold a “street party” including some 1940's music to dance to.

Earlier this month, Ms Lazarus took a team of Year 6 netballers
to a District Competition at the Duke of York’s Military School.
The team managed to come fourth overall out of 12 teams and
played some fantastic netball along the way.

We would also like to pay thanks to Mia’s Mum who stepped in |
on the day as Assistant Coach! :
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takes place on the
morning of Tuesday 24"
June. All children
should come to school
in their school PE kit.
The sports day will start
just after 9am on the
school field and is likely
to be finished between

10.30am - 11am.
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Women's FA Cup Final

Just last week, Mr Allen and Mr Garvey enjoyed a
_,tnp to Wemhley Stadium to watch Chelsea Ladies
FC defeat Manchester United Ladies FC to win this
year'’s Women’s FA Cup.

For many this was their first taste of a live football
match and for almost all of them it was their first
taste at the national staditmin London.

There were over 70 00 . spectators at the stadﬁlm

ln preparatmn for a forthcoming chanty match we
were visited by the presenters of the KMFM
Breakfast Show who joined in with one of Mr
Allen’s PE lessons. All involved loved the
experience and were able to make their feelings
known on the radio show the following day.

WE WISH ALL FAMILIES AN
ENTOYABLE HALF TERM BREAK AND
LOOK FORWAKD TO SEEING YOU
AL AGAHIN ON MONDAY 2 JUNE.
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